
On June 6th, 2009 the 2nd Annual Walk-A-Thon was held to support The Conductive 
Education Center of Metro Detroit (CECMD). CECMD www.cecmd.com is a nonprofit 
organization which provides Conductive Education to children with cerebral palsy, at no 
charge.  
 
Shari DiFalco, mother to sweet James below, offered to donate the cost of having Angels 
for Hope as a sponsor on the water bottles given away to all walkers! How awesome, 
thank you again Shari! 
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